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The Canada Not-for-profit
Corporations Act will come into
force on October 17, 2011

Industry Canada has announced that the Canada Not-for-
profit Corporations Act (the “NFP Act”) will come into
force on October 17, 2011. This means that the last day
for submitting an application for incorporation under
the current legislation — the Canada Corporations Act,
Part II (the “CCA”) — is October 16, 2011, the day
before the NFP Act comes into force. Additionally,

since the CCA will eventually be repealed, organiza-
tions incorporated under that legislation will have until
October 17, 2014 to make the transition to the NFP
Act.

We will be contacting our clients who are affected by
the NFP Act to discuss the transition process, but dur-
ing the interim, more information is available at:

http:/ [ corporationscanada.ic.gc.caf eic/ site/ cd-

dge.nsf] eng/ h_es03925. hinl.

Should you have questions on any aspect of the new
NFP Act, or its implementation, please contact any
member of our Charities group:

Lynn Atkinson (Charities Clerk)

latkinson@goodmans.ca 416.597.4116

Janice Dubiansky (Associate)

jdubiansky@goodmans.ca 416.849.6894

Patricia Robinson (Partner)

probinson@goodmans.ca 416.597.4144
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